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Dear ACC Family,
Warmest Christian love and greetings!
We wish to thank you for all your 
faithful prayers & support to the 
Aeta Children’s Home here in the 
Philippines that allows us to go share 
the love of Christ to the needy people 

around us. God richly bless you in return. In the midst 
of the pandemic, and the rise of Covid cases here, we 
continue to go out and share the Gospel. Here are 
some of the things that our Lord has allowed us to 
accomplish:
The Christian school opened for the school year...
more than 100 Aeta children are enrolled. We use 
the Modular Distance Education program by our 
government. (Face-to-face classrooms are not allowed 
yet.) Our teachers go to the villages to distribute and 
retrieve modules from their students. Please pray for 
God’s protection upon them as they walk, cross rivers, 
and climb mountains in order to reach their students.
The Aeta Children’s Home continues to prepare and 
provide food for the children in the villages. Through 
this feeding program, the children are able to study 
and not need to go out looking for food.
We also have a ministry team that goes out regularly 
to care for senior citizens in our community...we are 
able to give food to the elderly who are living alone 
and helpless. We also clean their houses, give them a 
bath, and most of all, pray for them. We are inspired 
by Matthew 25:40 in which the Lord said “Whatsoever 
you do to the least of these brothers and sisters of 
mine, that you do unto me.”
In August, our church planting team was able to build 
a bamboo church at the Aeta village of Lawak Bangar. 
We continue to go and share the Gospel, disciple the 
new Christian converts, and build churches in the 
villages.
From our hearts to yours, we wish to say over and 
over again, thank you so very much for your faithful 
prayers and support to ACH here in the Philippines. 
God bless and to Him be all glory and praise!
Sincerely in Christ,

Wilson & Cora

Welcome

We’re glad you’re here

We want to hear from you! Fill out a 

Communication and/or Prayer Request 

form. We would love to pray for you and 

get you more information. 

Giving available

online or on the 

ACC app
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EVENTS AND INFO

Join us for Sunday services online or in person!

Sunday service times: 8:00am, 9:30am and 11:00am

We’ve resumed our kids’ and students’ programming on Sunday 
mornings as well!

Our desire as a church, from the elders to the staff, is to do all we can 
to make decisions based on your safety and health. That means, among 
many other things, that we follow the guidelines of our governing 
officials. For the latest Covid related guidelines, visit our website: 
alderwood.cc/covid

The Alderwood church staff and elders are praying for you regularly! 
Please let us know how we can be praying for you! Submit your prayer 
requests at alderwood.cc/prayer

The Alderwood Compassion Center has been open for over a year! 
Come by on Tuesdays (9am to noon) or Saturday mornings with any 
donations you have...a list of items needed and the address can be 
found at alderwood.cc/compassion

Visit our website or use the ACC app to find out about upcoming 
events. Visit our calendar at alderwood.cc/events

COMING UP
•	 Holiday Giving Opportunities - October 24 thru November 7  

THREE OPPORTUNITIES TO GIVE:
	X  Operation Christmas Child Shoebox Project
	X  Missionary Offering for Christmas
	X  Food Drive for the Compassion Center

More information available at alderwood.cc/holiday-giving

•	 Trunk & Treat - October 31st, 3-6pm 
A free, safe event for your family on Halloween. Our parking lot will be 
full of decorated cars with folks giving out all kinds of candy. A great 
event to invite friends & neighbors who don’t attend church. ACC 
attenders - help us out by bringing a large bag of candy next Sunday. 
Sign up now to volunteer! Learn more at alderwood.cc/trunk

TEXT “ACCAPP” TO 84576


